
Ladies and gentlemen, 

I want to thank each and every one of you for being here today to help me 

celebrate not just a new house, but a new chapter in my life. As I stand 

here in my own space, I can't help but embrace the true bachelor 

lifestyle that comes with it! 

This house is more than just walls and a roof--it's a haven for 

spontaneous pizza nights, loud music, late-night video gaming, and 

endless laughter with friends like you. It's about freedom and embracing 

who I am, as messy or as organized as that might be. 

So let's toast to being ourselves, to making unforgettable memories, and 

to living life on our own terms. Cheers to the bachelor life and to many 

great times ahead in this awesome new pad! 

Thank you all for being a part of this journey with me. Now, let's have 

some fun! Cheers! 


